
 

 

 

 

 

 

    Monday 1st July 2024 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Payment update: Year 5 Adventure Residential – 26th – 27th September 

 

I wrote to you about residential visits in Year 5 & 6 some time ago and explained more about the 

plans for the trip at that time. We now have 13 weeks to go until the residential visit takes place! As 

we look to ensure payments have been made for all children a week ahead of the day that we 

leave I am writing to remind you that these should all be made via the School Gateway.  

 

If paying in instalments would be useful to you, please feel free to do this via School Gateway too – 

minimum payments are set at £5 and you can adjust the payment size to suit you. Just remember 

that we will require the full balance outstanding of £109.80 to be paid a week before the trip takes 

place, so please plan with this in mind.  

 

It would be helpful to us if some level of payment, however small could be paid before the summer 

break to demonstrate your commitment to your child’s attendance.  

 

We have worked hard to maintain the cost of this trip to that which took place last year. Be assured 

that we always try to keep the cost of residential visits to a manageable amount for families, and 

offer real value for money in terms of the experiences that your child will have. This unique 

experience should be something that lives long in the memory of your children and provide a great 

way to spend time with their new class community in September. 

 

We look forward to enjoying another memorable residential visit and are pleased to be able to rely 

on your continued support as we seek to bring the most to your children’s time with us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Graeme Hankin 

                          Key Stage Two Phase Leader 


